8/29/2016 City of Portland Mail - Tent permit for 9/8/16
220K

Barbara Wheaton <barbara@mainepreservation.org> Wed, Aug 24, 2016 at 12:16 PM
To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello,

| just sent this application a few moments ago and realized after that the plot plan with the tent placement | had written
the size of the tent as 30" x 45". That is incorrect it is 30" x 45", So sorry for the etror.

Barbara

Barbara Wheaton

Office Manager

Maine Preservation

233 West Main Street
Yarmouth, ME 04096

(207) 847-3577
barbara@mainepreservation.org

www.mainepreservation.org

From: Barbara Wheaton

Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 12;13 PM
To: 'buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov’
Subject: Tent permit for 9/8/16

{Quoted text hidden]
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